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IDP Administrative Assistant

From: IDP Administrative Assistant

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 4:53 PM

To: idp@andrews.edu

Subject: Registration for online Ethics in Development (Kenya 2020) - Fall 2020 Semester

Importance: High

Hello Scholars! 

 

You are receiving this message because you are on the list to attend the Kenya 2020 session which is now being 

taught online. This is the last time this course will be offered. 

 

The course Ethics in Development (ACCT625) is scheduled to be taught 03-07 January 2021 online and is now open for 

registration.  

 

You must respond to this email to confirm you plan to participate and to request registration. Please respond as soon 

as possible and no later than Monday, 14 December 2020 so that you will have access to the course from the first day. 

 

To register for this course you must be financially cleared. You may respond to this email with any questions you have 

about your finances. 

 

You must also have completed your admission process. If you have Regular admission, you shouldn’t have any 

difficulties. If you have Provisional Admission, you will be blocked if it has been more than one year since you began the 

program. Obtaining Regular Admission is highly important to ensure that you have access to all the resources that you 

require to complete your degree. 

 

Please let me know if you have further questions. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Rodrick 

 
________________________________________________ 
Rodrick Snow 
Program Manager 

  
Andrews University 
School of Social & Behavioral Sciences  
International Development Program 
Buller Hall, Office 226 
8488 E Campus Circle Dr 
Berrien Springs, MI 49104-0031 
 
Primary Email: snowr@andrews.edu 
Alternate Email: Designer4IDP@gmail.com 
Skype: rodrick.snow 
Zoom: https://andrews.zoom.us/my/rodrick.snow  
Phone: 269.471.6584 
Web: www.andrews.edu/idp 
FB: www.facebook.com/AndrewsIDP 

 


